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CIRCULAR TO PARENTS  
 

Dear Parent,  

Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 

On the occasion of the Grand Finale of the 150th Birth Anniversary of Mahatma Gandhi 

on 2nd October 2020, the Embassy of India, Muscat, in association with the Indian Social 

Club, Sanskrit Wing, and Yoga City, Muscat, is organizing a special online event “Yoga 

for Children and Gandhiji’s Perspective” on Friday, 25th September 2020 from 5:00 

p.m. to 6:30 p.m. (Oman time) via Webex platform. 

There will be a Q&A session followed by a demonstration of asanas that will help children 

in improving concentration and focus, apart from other health benefits.  

The meeting details are as below. 

Meeting number: 142 534 4505 

Password: 1234 

https://embassyofindiamuscat.webex.com/embassyofindiamuscat/j.php?MTID=m5d9a5f

341e90092d59c26c4d9fa59c39  

The event will also be livestreamed at the YouTube channel of the Embassy of India -  

https://youtube.com/channel/UCRVgc0fH9aHWsF5Rw6BO48g 

    Students of all ages may participate in the event. They are requested not to miss this 

opportunity.      

     

    With best regards, 

       

 

 

 

Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan 

Principal 
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